
 

 

September 14, 2024 Update 

 

UPS continues supporting the needs of our customers. Our goal is to ensure businesses and customers can 

meet their shipping needs while demand for shipping services changes during this time. 

 

UPS Peak/Demand Surcharges 

 

Effective September 15, 2024. Peak/Demand Surcharges from or to any destination of the World to and 

from Mexico will be suspended until further notice. 

 

Demand Surcharges are subject to change, and Peak Periods may be extended or otherwise changed. 

Shippers should continue to check ups.com for updates prior to tendering shipments. 

 

Peak/Demand Surcharges will apply to packages shipped during the specified Peak Periods for the origins, 

destinations, service levels and in the amounts set in ups.com. Peak/Demand Surcharges apply in addition 

to all other applicable Charges. 
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